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Inquiry into the former uranium smelter site in Hunter’s Hill

The Chair of General Purpose Standing Committee No 5, Mr Ian Cohen MLC, has announced that the Committee will inquire into the Radium Hill uranium smelter site in Nelson Parade, Hunter’s Hill.

“There is a great deal of community concern over the potentially harmful effects of radiation for local people and the environment,” Mr Cohen said. 

“The Committee will be looking at the contamination and radioactivity levels at the site, and the impact of that contamination on public health and the environment. The appropriateness of the Government’s planned remediation strategy, and the disposal of waste from the site, will also be considered.”

“We welcome the contribution of members of the Hunter’s Hill community, and other interested groups, to this Inquiry.”

The Inquiry was referred to the Committee by the NSW Parliament Legislative Council on 14 May 2008. Submissions can be submitted via email to gpscno5@parliament.nsw.gov.au, faxed to (02) 9230 3416 or mailed to:

The Director

General Purpose Standing Committee No 5

Parliament House

Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000.
The membership of General Purpose Standing Committee 5 is: Ian Cohen MLC (Greens, Chair), Hon Rick Colless MLC (Nationals, Deputy Chair), Hon Tony Cantanzariti MLC (Australian Labour Party), Hon Charlie Lynn MLC (Liberals), Hon Robert Brown MLC (Shooters Party), Hon Helen Westwood MLC (Australian Labour Party) and Hon Lynda Voltz MLC (Australian Labour Party). 

For comment, please contact the Committee Chair, Ian Cohen MLC on (02) 9230 2603 or 0409 989 466. The terms of reference are available on the Committee’s website www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/gpsc5. 
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For comment please contact Ian Cohen MLC, Committee Chair, on (02) 9230 2603
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